FS attends G20 Leaders' Summit in Osaka, Japan (with photo)

The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, today (June 28) attended the Group of Twenty (G20) Leaders' Summit in Osaka, Japan, as part of the delegation of the People's Republic of China.

The Summit this year covers a wide range of topics ranging from the global economy, trade and investment to innovation and employment. Mr Chan has attended different meetings.

Tomorrow (June 29), Mr Chan will continue to take part in the G20 Leaders' Summit and will return to Hong Kong in the evening.

